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A Chairde 
  
At its meeting on 22 November 2009 in No 5 Anglesea Terrace, Greenore, Co Louth, Ireland, Greenore 
Cooley Fisherman's Association instructed me to make representation about quotas for mackeral being fished 
at sea. 
  
Anglers casting from the shore have been able over the years to take prolific catches of mackeral in the 
summer time in Greenore.  However one of our members, Eric Cuthbert, a studious and persistent shore-
angler, told the meeting that this summer had been the worst in living memory for mackeral catches from the 
shore in Greenore.  Hence the need as we see it for tighter quotas out at sea. 
  
Le gach dea ghui 
  
Mise le meas 
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